
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 2024 

 

Dear Guest, 

On behalf of the South Carolina State Board of Funeral Service, welcome to South Carolina!  It is 

our pleasure to have you attend the 120th Annual Meeting of the International Conference of 

Funeral Service Examining Boards here in Myrtle Beach.   

As with all years, this Annual Meeting will provide a wealth of information to funeral service 

regulators and educators.  The agenda is packed with a Board Member Training, The Federal Trade 

Commission update, Innovations in Licensing, Exam Integrity, the Body Broker Bill and much 

more.  This Annual Meeting is jammed packed with useful information that will enhance your 

knowledge as funeral service regulators and educators. 

Once again, the staff and Board Members of the South Carolina State Board of Funeral Service 

welcome you to the Great State of South Carolina.  Enjoy your stay in Myrtle Beach and enjoy 

some of the beautiful sights. 

 

Best Regards,  

 

Matalie L. Mickens 

Executive Director 

South Carolina State Board of Funeral Service 

 

 

 

 


